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After School Club ‘Friday Funhouse’ 

Eyes down everyone—we’ll be playing Bingo and board games this week!! 

Please remember your weekly subs (20p) and spending money for re-

freshments if required.  

Subs will remain at 20p, but our snacks and refreshments will have to 

increase by 10p each this term. All prices will be clearly marked. 

With thanks from Year 6’s 

Year 6 fundraising tuck shop 

Our tuck shop is still running at break times for children to 

buy a healthy snack in the morning. Due to increased food 

prices the year 6 children have decided that it will be neces-

sary to increase the cost of the snacks they offer by 10p. 

If your child would like to buy snack from the tuck shop please 

ensure they have money  (no more than £1) in a clearly marked purse/wallet or 

envelope. 
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PFA Easter Fair—Saturday 20th April 10.30-12.30 



 Veryan Sports News




